Saxon softball games at Cazenovia cancelled
4/12/13

CAZENOVIA, NY -- The Alfred Unviersity softball doubleheader at Cazenovia College scheduled for Thursday, April
18, has been cancelled.

The non-league games, originally scheduled for March 26, but postponed due to inclement weather, are being
cancelled so Cazenovia can use the date to make up its own postponed Northeast Athletic Conference (NEAC) games.
The AU-Cazenovia games are not being rescheduled.

Alfred (10-10, 4-2 Empire 8) is in action next on Saturday, April 13, at 1 p.m. at Empire 8 Conference foe Stevens
Institute of Technology.



